
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 17 March 2017 
 

Hatfield House 

 

Recycling 

We would like to remind our residents that items are not to be dumped beneath 

the basement stairs at Hatfield House, as this area is no longer a recognised 

collection area. 

 

Cullum Welch House 

The estate office have been made aware that some residents who are smokers in 

Cullum Welch House have been regularly throwing their cigarette ends out of 

the windows onto the steps below the block, and also onto the communal 

balcony.  We would ask that those responsible please refrain from this activity 

as it makes the estate unpleasant for other residents.  

 

Crescent House 

There is a fault with some of the lights on the third floor – this was reported to 

the repairs service on 14 March. 

 

 

Architects Workshop – Saturday 18 March 2017 at the Golden Lane Estate 

Community Centre (11:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m.)

 

 

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


